Opening: Everence is seeking a Client Services Representative for their North Newton office. Details posted on bulletin board.
Thank You…

…to all who brainstormed, organized, gathered resources, developed booths, helped with the meal, or offered testimony or other elements during worship at our Harvest Mission Festival a couple weekends ago. A special thanks to Kara Klingenberg for doing a large part of the meal preparation! We won’t repeat this Fair every year, but numerous individuals have noted it was an interesting experience.
–Pastor Ray

… for helping MCC back in October support the young girls (ages 10-17) at the Secure Unit at Youthville in Newton; we were able to collect and deliver over 740 personal hygiene products, plus socks, t-shirts, slippers and more!

–Mennonite Central Committee Central States staff
Pray This Week for…

• Tim and Julie Martens, who celebrated their wedding yesterday; may they follow Christ as they walk into the future together.
• for Silas Stucky, who’ll have an outpatient injection of “glue” in his spine this Tue., seeking to relieve pain.

• those who mourn deaths of extended family members and wider community members in recent days: Roland Entz, Mae Wedel Williams, and Homer Harms.
• those unable to worship with us regularly: Martha Wedel, whose birthday is this Friday.

• God’s good provisions and the strong financial giving for Western District Conference ministries of pastoral support, congregational resourcing, and church planting.
• Benin Bible Institute, a Mennonite Mission Network partner in West Africa, which celebrated its 30th anniversary last month. Praise God for the more than 1,000 church leaders BBI has trained for ministry, and pray for the resources necessary the school’s continuation.
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Sunday School at 9:45 a.m.
Worship at 10:45 a.m.

Gathering Song
“Holy, holy, holy”
HWB #120
Welcome, Introductions, Announcements


Prelude



Call to Worship
Adapted from Word & Witness (Feb. 8, 1998)

Leader: Holy, holy, holy is the Lord of Hosts.

People: The whole earth is full of God’s glory!

L:
Holy, holy, holy is the Christ who calls us to service.

P:
The whole earth is filled with wonder and need.

L:
Holy, holy, holy is the Spirit, who empowers people—timid or bold, old or young—to answer God’s call to be sent, and follow.

P:
We know not where the journey may take us, but we seek Christ’s leading for our lives.
Special Music
“Sing to the Lord of harvest”
Adult Choir

Children’s Time

Derek Klingenberg
Hymn
“Open my eyes, that I may see”
HWB #517

Scripture

Isaiah 6:1-8
Sermon
“In the year…”
Ray Reimer

Response Hymn
“Whom shall I send?”
HWB #633
Offering
Mennonite Mission Network

Offertory


Sharing Celebrations and Concerns: Prayer
Rosie Epp

Sending Song
“Blest are they”
SJ #94
Benediction and Postlude

Thurman Entz & Mark Unruh, Greeters
Becky Nickel, Worship Leader
Carol Klingenberg, Piano/Organ
Allie Klingenberg, Song Leader

Margaret Brewer, Adult Choir Director
Ray Reimer & Rosie Epp, Co-Pastors
(316) 799-1200

Last Week at Zion Mennonite Church

Worship attendance: (including 2 visitors) 
73
Offering: Camp Mennoscah
…
This Week at Zion Mennonite Church

Food & Thought lunch & peppernuts @ Zion
Noon, Today
Thanksgiving service @ Wheat State Manor
7 p.m., Tue.

No Wed.-evening programming (Thanksgiving week)
Wed.

Thanksgiving Day worship service @ Zion
10 a.m., Thur.

Meal/dessert preparation: [no Wed. meal this week]
This. Wed.

Greeters: Doug & Margaret Brewer
Next Sun.
Musicians: Karen / Karen / Karen
Next Sun.
Offering: Mennonite Central Committee
Next Sun.
Calendar of Upcoming Zion Events

First Sunday of Advent
Nov. 30

Deacons meet
7 p.m., Dec. 2

WIM Christmas Supper @ Prairie Harvest
5:30 p.m., Dec. 4

Choir carols @Faith&Life after Parade of Lights
6:45 p.m., Dec. 4

Zion serves at Harvey Co. Homeless Shelter
Dec. 4, 6, 8

Youth Advent meal fundraiser
Noon, Dec. 7

Congregational meeting for budget & elections
1 p.m., Dec. 7

Governing Council meets (following cong. mtg.)
2? p.m., Dec. 7

Wheat State Manor Vespers; Overflow class leads
5 p.m., Dec. 7

Christmas Open House @ parsonage
4-6 p.m., Dec. 14
Material for 2014 Zion Annual Report due
Dec. 22
Congregational meeting for reports & projects
7 p.m., Jan. 7, 2015

Governing Council meets (following cong. mtg.)
8? p.m., Jan. 7

Other Events and Announcements

Pastors Ray and Rosie’s Schedules: One of them is at the church office most weekday mornings by about 9 a.m., Ray on Mon., Thur., and Fri., Rosie on Tue. and Wed. (she’s at IRC on Mon. and Thur.). This week Ray will help lead the community Thanksgiving service at Wheat State Manor Tue. evening, and they’ll enjoy the holiday as a family after the Zion service on Thur.
We’re promoting “Harvest of Love”—the annual Harvey Co. food bank campaign sponsored by the Newton Ministerial Alliance and administered by the Salvation Army—throughout Nov. Material goods as well as monetary donations are solicited. Any non-expired staple is accepted, although you’re encouraged to focus on items like: canned tuna, macaroni and cheese, spaghetti pasta and sauce, hamburger and tuna helper, cereal, peanut butter, jelly, canned vegetables, and soups.

Ten Thousand Villages will have a Festival Sale on various days from Nov. 20–Dec. 7 in the back of the Prairie Harvest store (Newton) with proceeds going to Mennonite Central Committee. See bulletin board for specific dates/times. 

Bethel College Wind Ensemble “American Masterpieces” concert, with guest conductor Frank L. Battisti, on Mon., Nov. 24 at 7:30 p.m., Krehbiel Auditorium, Luyken Fine Arts Center.

A community Thanksgiving service will be held at Wheat State Manor on Tue., Nov. 25, at 7 p.m.; all are invited.

All are invited to a brief worship service on Thanksgiving Day, Thur., Nov. 27, at 10 a.m. at Zion. In addition to reflecting on our own thankfulness to God, we will receive an offering in support of this year’s “Harvest of Love” cash collection. Any who are unable to attend but would like to participate are encouraged to direct their donations to Jeremy sometime during November. 

The Hesston College ensembles will present a Service of Nine Lessons and Carols at 7:30 p.m. on Thur., Nov. 27 at Hesston Menn. Ch.  Details are posted on bulletin board. 
This Christmas, give a gift that keeps on giving
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Choose a gift that is a personal and
meaningful expression of God's love. Give

a teacher the gift of education, your favorite
chef a gift of food or your grandparents gifts
of health and hope. Browse and purchase
gifts at mcc.org/christmas or call toll free to

request a printed booklet: 888.563.4676.

Gifts of HOPE

Help change lives,
supporting MCC's work in
often-forgotten places.

Gifts of FOOD

Give pecple the power to
improve their own Ives.

Gifts of WATER

Offer a life-ghing resource
to famikes and

communities.

Gifts of PEACE

Help communities build
understanding and resole
conflicts.

Gifts of EDUCATION

Healp children leam,
communities benefit and

Ives change.

Gifts of LIVELIHOODS

Healp people find new
cpportunities to support
themssivas and their
families.

Gifts of HEALTH

Open the doors to
healthier lving, touching

the lves of millicns.

Gifts of IMMIGRATION

Halp welcome newcomers
to the U.S.

) Mennonite
: Central
. Committee

Mennonite Central Committee U.S.

21 South 12th Street, PO Box 500, Akron PA 17501-0500
717.859.1151 or toll free BEB 563.4676

Relwef, development and peace m the name of Christ




mcc.org/christmas
Do the Hustle! The Howard Hustle Two-Mile Walk/Jog/Run during Hesston College’s Thanksgiving Weekend will occur at 11 a.m. on Fri., Nov. 28. Register before Nov. 20 for $20 or after Nov. 20 for $25. For more info and registration go to hesston.edu/thanksgiving.
The Newton Community Children’s Choir will present its 25th Anniversary Concert in honor of Norma Preheim on Sun., Nov. 30 at 2:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall on the Bethel College Campus. All NCCC alumni are invited to join for two numbers, rehearsing at 1 p.m.  Details on board, or e-mail newtonccchoir@gmail.com.

Members are reminded that all receipts to be reimbursed by Zion within the 2014 fiscal year should be submitted to Jeremy prior to the end of November, in order that he may complete bookkeeping.
Sing along to Christmas portions of Handel’s Messiah at Bethel College Menn. Ch. on Wed., Dec. 3, 11 a.m., with Bethel College soloists, conductors and instrumentalists; scores provided, and all are welcome.

The Women in Mission Christmas Supper will be at Prairie Harvest on Thur., Dec. 4 at 5:30 p.m. prior to the Newton Parade of Lights. Following the parade the Zion Adult Choir will be caroling at Faith and Life Bookstore; you are invited to join the choir or come to listen. Our offering will be for support of Wes and Deb Bergen. Please sign up by Sun., Nov. 30 on the bulletin board. 
Zion’s next time to serve at the Harvey Co. Homeless Shelter will be Dec. 4, 6, and 8. Please consider signing up to prepare a meal and going to the Shelter to visit with the residents.
Remington High School is hosting their annual Senior Citizen Christmas dinner on Fri., Dec. 5 at 12:45 p.m. Reservations are due by Dec. 1, and must include name, address, phone, and $3.50/person. Mail reservations to: Lola Coats, Remington High School, 8850 NW Meadowlark Rd., Whitewater, KS  67154.

Christmas Gala Jazz Concert with Bethel College Jazz Ensembles I and II, Fri., Dec. 5, 8 p.m., Krehbiel Auditorium.

5 Places of Christmas on Sat., Dec. 6 from 10 a.m.–4 p.m., Fine Arts Center and Kauffman Museum on the Bethel College campus. FAC: Bethel College Women’s Association presents a variety of Christmas collections (Santas, angels, stars, books, villages, trees and other symbols of the season) from 25 local contributors. KM: indoor scavenger hunt with a chance to win an entire crèche; museum director Annette LeZotte speaking on “Nuns and Nativity Cradles” at 11 a.m. Free admission to all “5 Places.”
First Menn. Ch. (McPherson) will be having a German dinner on Sat., Dec. 6 from 5–7 p.m. Menu: verenika with ham gravy, sausage, green beans, borscht, bohne berrogi with cream sauce, and cherry moos. All are invited; dinner will be a free will donation.
Lighting of the Green at Bethel College, Sun., Dec. 7, at 8 p.m. on the Green; refreshments follow in the cafeteria.

You are invited to a Christmas Open House on Tue., Dec. 9 from 4-6 p.m. at the MCC Center in N. Newton. Meet the staffers, visit with MCC alumni and at 4:30 p.m. hear a reflection from Carol Duerksen about her recent MCC Learning Tour to Palestine/Israel. We’ll also have lots of Christmas goodies for you to enjoy!

You are cordially invited not to join the Holiday Gala Non-Event benefitting the Harvey Co. Homeless Shelter not to be held on Fri., Dec. 12. Instead, stay home and enjoy the busy holiday season with your family! But please send donations to the Homeless Shelter at P.O. Box 978, Newton, KS  67114 or @ https://www.egive-usa.com/account/api/makeagift/14445/ Details on bulletin board.
All interested in supporting and engaging in church planting are invited to a retreat on Sat., Dec. 13 at Cross Wind Conf. Center (Hesston). Details and registration at: http://mennowdc.org/church-planting-advance-december-13-2014/
Pastors Ray and Rosie invite you to enjoy some goodies and warm fellowship at a Christmas Open House at the parsonage on Sun., Dec. 14; drop by anytime between 4–6 p.m.!
Please submit any items for the 2014 Zion Annual Report to Allie via email at <alliemawhiney@hotmail.com> by Sun., Dec. 22.
Extra coats, jackets, sweaters? While you’re bringing your winter things out of storage, consider sharing extras with the refugees coming to Wichita from warmer places. Many arrive with only sandals, and no coats. Warm socks would also be appreciated. Annette (316-799-2327 or annvoth@gmail.com) will be happy to collect and transport to the IRC (International Rescue Committee). 
AMBS-Kansas Center will partner with KIPCOR to host a course entitled Conflict, Communication, and Conciliation on Jan. 6-9, 2015. This course, led by Kirsten Zerger and Gary Flory, will prepare students to navigate interpersonal conflict more fruitfully through a focus on conflict analysis, personal style in conflict, communication skills, conciliation and conflict transformation, and developing spiritual foundations for working with conflict. For more info, please see www.ambs.edu/kansascenter.
Rural Ministry Seminar: The Mission of a Rural Congregation: Western District Conference and AMBS-Kansas Center will host a Rural Ministry Seminar on Sat., Jan. 24, 2015 from 8–noon at Whitestone Menn. Ch. (Hesston). S. Roy Kaufman will lead, exploring the unique mission of the church in a rural context; the seminar will include lecture, case studies, discussion groups, and a catered lunch. Cost is $39 per individual and $100 per congregation to bring an unlimited number of congregation members (Please let Pastor Ray know if you have interest, to determine if we submit congregational registration). A one-hour AMBS seminary course will be held in conjunction with the seminar. Contact kccoordinator@ambs.edu for more information.
The latest Victim Offender Ministries newsletter notes that their income from Dillons gift cards is down; they encourage supporters to continue or start using such cards as it accounts for a significant percentage of their budget. Article on bulletin board. Also, they have an opening for a half-time Director of Prison Ministries. 

Put your life where your faith is: Serve with Mennonite Central Committee. Needed... peacemakers, teachers, engineers, administrators, agriculturalists, leaders, support staff, nutritionists, community workers and more... Find current opportunities at:  serve.mcc.org
